
11th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 4 visitors - Hobgoblin Theatre Company

We are pleased to inform you that on Wednesday 27th September we will be welcoming back the Hobgoblin
Theatre Company who will perform Prehistoric Park, ‘An interactive theatre in education piece that will involve
the children in discussion with the actors to further their understanding and enjoyment of their Stone Age/Iron
Age study’.

The actors will be with us all morning and, as returning visitors to the school, we are sure they will excite,
engage and inspire the children in their history learning. The cost of the visit is £9 per child but we will only be
asking for a contribution of £5 per child, payable on ParentPay.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Mrs Watts, Miss Longley & Miss Ballard

https://www.hobgoblintheatrecompany.co.uk/14-prehistoric-park

